
Families with Incoming
Kindergarten and Pre-K
Students
You are invited to join us at our
upcoming Connect to Kindergarten
Event! Thursday, March 23rd
3:45-5:00 PM

You'll have an opportunity to meet our
principal, kindergarten teachers, and
school staff. Our Marysville Lion will
take you on a tour of the school and

you’ll learn what makes Marysville special ❤

A representative from our new Pre-K program will also be at the event to share
information and meet families with younger children.

Connect to Kindergarten at Marysville! Thursday, March 23rd 3:45-5:00 PM

We look forward to meeting you!


